
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Felicia Strong-Whitaker, Purchasing 

FROM: David Clark, Director  

DATE: October 28, 2024 

SUBJECT:     Status of Contract Performance Review 

   

         

 

On March 5, 2024, the Department of Purchasing opened the subject Invitation to Bid for Valve 

Assessment, 24ITB230702A-BKJ, with Pure Technologies U.S. Inc., dba Wachs Water Services. 

I would like to clarify that although the project was awarded in March, the contract has only 

recently been executed.  Therefore, Public Works has not yet entered an evaluation period 

necessary for a performance review and a review cannot be conducted at this time. It is important 

to note that the Public Works Department has had positive experiences with this vendor under a 

prior contract, where their performance was outstanding. 

 

If you require additional information, please contact David Clark 404-612-2804. 

 

 

 

cc:     Nick Ammons, Deputy Director, Public Works 

          Gerald Pace, Deputy Director, Administration, Public Works 

          Andrenette Whitlow, Material Management Manager, Public Works 

          Brain Jones, Chief Assistant Purchasing Agent, Purchasing 
  

 

 


